To whom it may concern,
My name is Anjnaben Shah and I live at 76 Bramley Road, London, N14 4HS.

I object to the above draft local plan especially Policy SP PL10, pages 80-87 and figure
3.11. I am concerned that it will result in increased traffic on a road that is our main route
to Enfield from Oakwood. We frequently go to Enfield by bus for shopping. The increased
traffic will make the journey much longer and lead to poorer air pollution especially as the
large area of Green Belt will be destroyed.

My family and I are very dissapointed with the plans and if they go ahead we may even
consider moving out of the area.

Please consider my objection.

Thank you and kind regards,



